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Krog to Enter 
Pa; Prison Camp 

Associated Press 

The Federal, Bureau of 
PrisOns has selected its 
prison camp in Allen-
wood, Pa., as the place 
of confinement for Egil 
Krogh, sentenced to serve 
six months for his part 
in the burglary of Dr. 
Daniel Ellsberg's psychi-
atrist's office. 

A bureau  spokesman, 
Ted Swift, said Krogh's 
attorneys are working 
with federal officials on 
t h e arrangements f o r 
Krogh to enter the prison 
camp in early February. 

Judge Gerhard At- Ge-
sell imposed a two-to-Sik 
year sentence on Krogh 
on Thursday but suspend-
ed all but six months to 
be followed by a, period 
of unsupervised probation. 

Krogh, boss of the 
White House plumbers' 
unit, had pleaded guilty 
to a charge of conspiracy 
to violate the civil rights 
of the psychiatrist. 


